
BRAVO Youth Orchestras is delighted to invite you to our 

3rd Annual Winter Concert 

Two string orchestras, plus our winds and 

brass players in their debut performance! 

University of Portland —  Buckley Auditorium  

Thursday, December 10       6:00-7:30pm 

• BRAVO Rosa Parks String Orchestras and  

            BRAVO Cesar Chavez Wind Ensemble  

• Concert is FREE and open to the public 

• Reception following the concert 

For more information:    www.oregonbravo.org
  

BRAVO is inspired by El Sistema to improve the lives of  children 

through intensive  orchestral music instruction.         


